February 21, 1962

¥re Jo do Colgan

The Fyr-Fyter Company
221 Crane Street

Dayton 1, Ohio

Subject: Napco Plastics
Napoleon, Ohio

Dear Mr. Colgant

City Council has decided to adjust the cost for making
the tap on subject project from $250.00 to $150.00.

The Council is going to establish tapping fess for all
tap sizes. To date the largest tap size we have made for

customers 1s 2 inch. We have made 4", 6" and 8" taps for our
own usé, s0 do not have a fee schedule for these sizes.

We are sorry for this misunderstanding and hope that we
may be adble to work with you on future projects.

Very truly yours,

fRobert C. Jones
City Engineer
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